
To our patients at Hawksburn Village Dental

After 17 years of working full time at this practice, I have made the decision to

reduce my days in the practice from December 2022, and my wife Suzanne will stop

altogether, as we spend quality time with family.

After a long search, I have found someone to join the practice, and I couldn't imagine

finding a better candidate than Dr Daniel Duong to be introducing to my patients.

Daniel comes with 30 years of clinical experience having graduated from Melbourne

University in 1992 and completed further clinical training in implant surgery in 2001 and as

such has developed a special interest in implant treatment. In addition to offering all aspects

of general dentistry Daniel can offer a full range of denture work. Daniel is also able to speak

Chinese Mandarin and Cantonese.

After many discussions with Daniel over the last month I feel confident that we share

a similar clinical philosophy with prevention being better than the cure. When dental

treatment is required, we both believe in giving treatment options so that our patients can

make informed choices.

On a personal note, Daniel enjoys cooking and spending time with his three teenage

children. Daniel is also a keen long-distance cyclist and is currently training for the 2023

Alpine classic.

We at Hawksburn Village Dental are excited about the new services that will be

available at this practice, and I would like you to join me in welcoming Daniel to the practice.

Thankyou,


